
 

 

Ref: BBY/CS/001/23/20                       Date: August 11, 2020 
 
To, 
Ms. Khushboo Meshri 
Online Surveillance 
The BSE Limited 
Department of Corporate Services, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 
 
Sub: Reply to clarification sought for significant movement in the price of the scrip of  
         the Company  
 
Ref: 1. E-mail dated August 10, 2020 and August 11, 2020 received from your good 
            office. 
        2. Scrip Code: 515147 
 
Dear Madam, 
 
With reference to your abovementioned e-mail dated August 10, 2020 and August 11, 2020, 
we wish to inform you that the Company has been making necessary disclosures pursuant 
to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015, as amended from time to time and has not withheld any material information / event 
that in our opinion would have bearing on the price behavior in the scrip. 
 
Therefore, the significant movement in the share price of the Company is purely due to 
market conditions and absolutely market driven and the management of the Company is in 
no way connected with any such movement in the price of the scrip.  
   
Kindly take the above on your records and oblige. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 

 

 


